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1 Overview
Dear ITU-T Study Group 20 Representatives,

oneM2M Technical Plenary would like to thank ITU-T SG20 for sending the liaison statement informing us about the new structure and activities of ITU-T SG20. 
We also noted with great interest the creation of four regional groups and the initiation of a new Focus Group (FG-DPM). We look forward receiving further information about the progress and further collaboration.
oneM2M is currently considering the submission of its technical specifications and technical reports for consideration by ITU-T SG20.

We hope through this submission to greatly extend our collaboration.

2
Requested Action
No requested action is required at this time.
3
Next Meeting Dates
Face-to-face meetings
	TP 30
	USA
	2017-07-10 – 2017-07-14
	

	TP 31
	India 
	2017-09-18 – 2017-09-22
	

	TP 32
	Europe 
	2017-11-13 – 2017-11-17
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